
Re: Cheyenne Bottoms 

To Whom It May Concern,  
I have recently heard of the plan to drill for oil near Cheyenne Bottoms. This is one of my favorite places in 
Kansas. I am from Western Kansas and visit the safe haven for birds regularly. Drilling will have environmental 
impacts beyond the landscape, this is important to the conservation and migration of a variety of species. I am 
in strong opposition to this plan and advocate to not destroy one of Kansas' greatest treasures. Please 
consider the potentially definite loss over the temporary revenue benefits.  

Sincerely, 
Adam S. 
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